
Strategy Teaching 2030: Creative workshop for lecturers and employees in the 

science and teaching support sectors on January 31, 2022  

 

Dear fellow employees of the University of Hohenheim,  

 

- How do we want to teach and learn in 2030?  

- How do we want to design new teaching formats?  

- What are important conditions for ideal academic teaching?  

 

Seize the opportunity to put forth your ideas and suggestions, and design the future of teaching 

at the University of Hohenheim!  

The educational development unit for teaching and learning (Arbeitsstelle Hochschuldidaktik) 
and the Vice President for Academic Affairs cordially invite you to participate in the creative 
workshop “Vision for university teaching of the future”, which will take place on Monday, 
January 31, 2022 from 4:00 pm to 6:30 pm (online).  

The workshop aims at getting to know your visions for teaching in Hohenheim for 2030. We 

will outline first tangible steps towards this vision in small groups using online breakout 

sessions. Afterwards you will have the opportunity to present and discuss your ideas in the 

plenary session. A breakout session will be offered in English.   

You can register for the creative Workshop via the F.I.T.-platform under this link. The 

access information for the Zoom meeting will be emailed to you one day before the workshop, 

at the latest. If you partake in the online event, you can receive 3 AE (M III) for obtaining the 

“Baden-Württemberg Certificate for Teaching and Learning at University Level” from the 

educational development unit for teaching and learning.  

The event takes place as part of the ‘Hohenheim 2030, the future begins today’-series.  You 

can find further information at https://www.uni-hohenheim.de/hohenheim-2030. 

This event is open to everyone who is interested, thus we would be delighted if you forwarded 

the invitation to the creative workshop your colleagues.  

 

For further information you can contact:  

Dr. Birgit Pfaffinger, Coordination Strategy Teaching 2030 (birgit.pfaffinger@uni-

hohenheim.de) 

 

We look forward to your active participation in the Strategy Process Teaching 2030!  

 

Your educational development unit for teaching and learning and your Vice President for 

Academic Affairs 
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